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First name: Gary

Last name: Mcfarlane

Organization: Friends Of The Clearwater

Title: 

Comments: To the Planning Team:

 

Enclosed on the memory stick are comments from the Friends of the Clearwater (FOC) on the framework

document (FD) dealing with the components and alternatives (and its cover letter) from your office, dated

December 18, 2017 and the roadless evaluation for wilderness recommendation document (WD) that was

released on January 29, 2018. Since the comments are rather lengthy and include several photos, we thought it

best to send it as a pdf on the memory stick rather than a hard copy. The attachments are also enclosed. The

comments, without attachments were also sent via email, but that version is a smaller file.

 

Sincerely, Gary Macfarlane


